
Greetings to the 107th Anniversary of the Communist Party of Argentina

The Party of Communists USA (PCUSA) sends warm greetings to the Communist Party of 
Argentina for the 107th Anniversary of its founding.

Our parties are united in the struggle against growing reaction which we see in our respective 
countries, as personified by Donald Trump in the United States, and by Javier Milei in 
Argentina. These forces of reaction conspire to consolidate the power of monopoly capital, and 
the re-emergence of fascism in the present day is a consequence of their actions.

Unfortunately this comes at a time of deep disunity within the international communist 
movement, and that is why we need to seek to rebuild bonds of solidarity to be able to meet this 
threat.

We congratulate our comrades in the Communist Party of Argentina for completing 107 years of 
struggle, and our Party looks forward to contributing to the work of building international 
communist unity with you comrades.

Long live the Communist Party of Argentina!

Long live proletarian internationalism!

Long live friendship between the Communists of the Americas!

Joseph Morman
General Secretary, 
Central Committee of the Party of Communists USA


